GOVERNOR

Water Resources Department

MILL CREEK OFFICE PARK
555 13th STREET N.E., SALEM, OREGON 97310 PHONE 378-3066

October 10, 1979

Everett B. Dunlap
28035 SW Parkway, Space 138
Wilsonville, Oregon 97070

RE: File No. D-138

Dear Mr. Dunlap:

In August of 1969, you filed a water right transfer ap-
plication for a change in point of diversion of water from Trout
Creek for irrigation of some lands that you were then purchasing
on contract in Jefferson County. The application was never com-
pleted and was later replaced by an application in the name of
Robert Pamolin.

We have been holding unearned fees in the amount of $40
received with your transfer application. We recently obtained
your current address from your relatives at Gateway; therefore,
our refund check No. 3837 is enclosed to return your $40.

Sincerely,
James W. Carver, Jr.

Engineer

JWC:1cj
cc: Robert F. Main, Jr., Watermaster



